
ICI and IDC Comment Letter on the PCAOB Metrics Docket

On June 7, 2024, the Investment Company Institute and Independent Directors Council filed a joint comment letter on the Public
Company Accounting Oversight Board's (PCAOB) metrics proposal.

The Proposal is intended to provide information, context, and perspective on auditors and audit engagements for investors, audit
committees, and other stakeholders. The Proposal would not apply to audits of investment companies other than business
development companies that meet the criteria to be an accelerated filer or large accelerated filer.

Read more in the comment letter.
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https://www.ici.org/system/files/2024-06/24-cl-pcaob-metrics-docket-041.pdf
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